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LAKELAND FAMILY YMCA CAMPUS TRANSFORMATION PROJECT 

FAQ’S 
WHAT IS THE TIME FRAME FOR PHASE 1
(PARKING LOT)? 
We estimate phase one of our project to take 
9-12 months. 
WILL THE POOLS STAY OPEN DURING 
CONSTRUCTION? 
At this time, our pools will remain open during 
construction. 
WILL THE PLAYGROUND STAY?
When renovations start, our main playground 
will close. Our renovations and construction 
include adding three new playgrounds for our 
members and childcare. 
WHAT DOES THE FUTURE FOR THE OTHER 
BRANCHES LOOK LIKE?
When renovations are complete, we aim to 
provide our North Lakeland location with a 
similar renovation project.
ARE WE GOING TO HAVE VOLLEYBALL/
PICKLEBALL?
Yes! We are excited to add volleyball nets to our 
fieldhouse and pickleball lines in our Historic 
Gym.
IS THE WEIGHT ROOM GOING TO BE 
RENOVATED/UPDATED? 
Yes! Our weight room will be moving to our 
fieldhouse. We will be adding more space and
all new equipment.
WHAT ARE THE RENOVATIONS FOR GROUP 
EXERCISE? 
We will be doing a complete renovation of our 
current group exercise room. Studio X will also 
be renovated and expanded. Lastly, we will add 
a third group exercise room for our members.

 

Dear member,

Thanks to generous support from the Community, we are ready to begin
a three-year project to expand and transform the Lakeland Family YMCA
on Cleveland Heights Boulevard.  Once completed, these improvements 
will create a better, more vibrant YMCA that will benefit all our members. 

The Y will remain open during the construction project and our dedicated
team is working very hard to minimize any disruptions to services. Here 
is what you can expect during this transformation:

ENHANCED FACILITIES: Our goal is to provide you with state-of-the-art 
fitness areas, updated locker rooms, expanded program spaces, and 
more.
ADDITIONAL PARKING: We’ve heard your concerns about parking
availability. To address this, we will be increasing the number of parking 
spaces to ensure a smother experience when visiting the YMCA.
INCREASED ACCESSIBILITY: We’re committed to making our YMCA more
accessibleto all members, with improved ramps, elevators, and other 
features to accommodate individuals of varying abilities.
EXPANDED PROGRAMS: The enhanced facility will pave the way for an 
even broader range of programs and activities, catering to all ages and 
interests.
COMMUNITY HUB: We aim to create a welcoming community hub where 
members can gather, connect, and build stronger relationships.

The first phase of this project will focus on the parking lot expansion and the 
construction of a new field house.  An expansion of our Child Development Center 
will follow, and the final phase will be the renovation of the existing building.  
Completing this work in phases will help minimize the impact on operations.  
We will continue to keep you informed on any issues that may impact programming
at the facility.  Please look for future updates by e-mail, social media, and our 
website www.ymcawcf.org.  If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions 
during this period, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our dedicated team. We 
appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to create a better YMCA 
for you and future generations.  

Thank you for being a part of our YMCA community, and we look forward to 
sharing this transformation with you.

NOVEMBER 2023 NOVEMBER 2023 NEWSLETTER 1 NEWSLETTER 1 

WWW.YMCAWCF.ORG 


